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TOWN OF SHELBURNE
Conservation Commission

MINUTES
Extra Meeting ~ October 31, 2020

  1. The Belino RDA meeting was continued to 8:45 on Saturday, October 31, 2020. A site visit was had and Mr. Belino had marked the width and location of his driveway off from Barnard Road. After reviewing the proposed road location and the brook on the premises the board voted, unanimously, a negative 3 for the project with the conditions there would be no activity within fifty (50) feet of the top of the brook bank, including the cutting of trees, and that the applicant would maintain a silt barrier at the top of the bank of the brook during road construction. Present at the meeting were Norm Davenport, Alan Smith, Stephen McCormick, Ellen Jenkins and John Richardson. The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:11 A. M. by unanimous vote of those present.
  2. The Popoli RDA meeting was continued to 9:30 A. M. on Saturday, October 31, 2020 at the Popoli residence on Patten Road in Shelburne and in particular the barn site and the location of the proposed septic system and leach field. Present at the meeting were Norm Davenport, Alan Smith, Stephen McCormick, Ellen Jenkins and John Richardson. The plans for the septic system prepared by S. K. Kimberley Engineering  dated July 30, 2020 were reviewed and after inspecting the area where the system will be located it was unanimously voted a negative 3 for the project along with the conditions that during construction standard procedures for erosion control be followed and that the system be constructed as shown on the Kimberley Engineering plans. At approximately 9:45 it was unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting.
 John W. Richardson-Clerk
Shelburne Conservation Commission




2

